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9. Exegetical Commentary on 1 John | omalefim.ga
It is the last time — Greek, ?????? ??? ????, it is the last
hour, namely, Let this prophecy that seducers would rise in
the Christian world, keep us from being .. to be observed
that, especially in the Gospel of John, the day of judgment is
called.
omalefim.ga | World News, Economics and Analysis Based on
Bible Prophecy
If he means "the last hour of earth's history" ie., the second
coming, then is John a false (If so, we need to throw in the
gospel of John and Revelation too. Prophecies about the
general timing of the second coming were conditional, like
nearly every other prophecy. F. Is the antichrist attitude
alive and well today?.
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If he means "the last hour of earth's history" ie., the second
coming, then is John a false (If so, we need to throw in the
gospel of John and Revelation too. Prophecies about the
general timing of the second coming were conditional, like
nearly every other prophecy. F. Is the antichrist attitude
alive and well today?.
The Epistles of John.
The epistles of John are prophecy for today Gerald Flurry,
Philadelphia Church of God Only John wrote about the last hour
and antichrists. Please notice as.

Introduction. The great theme of the Gospel and the Epistles
of John is life. In the course of the Epistles, the Apostle
warns us against antichrist and false prophets, and speaks of
the time in which he wrote as being characteristically the
“last hour”. We may . The day of Pentecost gave a bright
illustration of this fellowship.

This was why John, in his epistle, said “Little children, it
is the last time”. His substitution of this phrase into Joel's
prophecy would have emphasised to his that John used the word
wra - 'hora'- A twelfth part of 39 the day-time, an hour.

This was the theme of the epistles of Paul, John, and Peter.
There is nothing in Bible prophecy that forbids His coming
today and there are no special . Ark in the middle of a desert
basically and so that is the last thing that anyone expected.
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It is the possession of the recipients of the letter as
genuine believers. Moreover, love manifests itself in a walk
in obedience to the Father's commandments, according to which
we are called to walk in the truth as expressed in Christ from
the beginning.
Forinthedaysbeforetheflood,peoplewereeatinganddrinking,marryingan
That these are the leading truths in this portion of the
Epistle becomes manifest as we read the passage. It took the
archangels Gabriel and Michael three whole weeks to get
revelation from God to the Prophet Daniel Daniel
ThepersonwhoconfessestheSonhastheFather.Thankfully,Goddoesnotfors
in verses 7 to 11, he speaks of the love of God toward us,
settling every question of our past. God will reward His
anointed ones for doing .
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